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22nd May 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

St. Michael’s British Wildlife Week 
 
 
Today has seen the start of a new WOW week here at St. Michael’s. We are looking forward to 
enjoying five days of activities related to the book “The Lost Words” by Robert Macfarlane. This 
book was suggested to us by one of our governors and we love it. 
 
Throughout the week, the children will be participating in learning activities linked to specially 
chosen parts of the book, depending on which year group they are in. Obviously, we are planning 
that some of these activities will take us outside, around our wonderful grounds, to explore the 
wildlife close at hand. 
 
As you should already be aware, we are hoping to have a school and family walk around the 
Downs Banks on Thursday at 6pm (letter emailed 17th May). It would be great to see as many 
families there as possible. 
 
On Friday, the children are allowed to come in dressed as a British animal or in natural colours. 
Also, at 3.30, as you pick up your child, we are opening the doors to your child’s classroom until 
4pm so that you are able to come in and share the great work that the children will have been 
doing throughout the week. 
 
Thank you for all of your continued support. We would love to see any photographs that you or 
your children have taken of any British wildlife so please either send in a copy or email them to the 
school office for the attention of the child’s class teacher. We look forward to sharing our week 
with you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss A Whitney 
Deputy Head 

 
 

 


